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January 14, 2022 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF MEETING 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that members of the ad hoc City Manager Recruitment Committee of the 
City Council of the City of Eau Claire will hold a meeting beginning at 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday, January 
19, 2022, with Polihire, the consulting firm retained to lead the City Manager search, to consider 
candidate application materials presented by Polihire for the position of City Manager and select 
candidates to recommend be invited for in-person or virtual interviews, and discuss and develop 
potential City Manager candidate interview questions, which is permitted in closed session pursuant to 
s. 19.85(1)(c), (e), and (f),  Wis. Stats.   
 
 This notice is given pursuant to the provisions of Subchapter V of Chapter 19 of the Wisconsin 
Statutes. 
 

In order to accommodate the participation of individuals with special needs at this meeting, 

the City will provide the services of a sign language interpreter or make other reasonable 

accommodations on request. To make such a request, please notify the City at (715) 839- 

4902 at least two days prior to the meeting. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

/krs 

 

c: News Media 

 

 


